
 

KS2 SPORTS DAY – THURSDAY 13th JUNE 2019 1.15-3pm 

CHANGE OF VENUE: This event will now be held on St. John’s field 

This year Sports Day will follow a similar format to last year. Every pupil will participate in a round 

robin of activities in teams, where they will earn points for their house. Teams showing excellent 

team spirit and displaying school values can also earn spirit points which will be added to the scores.  

Spectators will be allowed to move around and watch each activity. After the round robin, there will 

running races for children who wish to race. There will be sprint races for girls and boys Y3-Y6 and 

long distance races for Y5 and Y6. 

Children will need to have PE kit to change into. Children can also wear a t-shirt in the colour of 

their house if they wish. If sunny, please ensure they have sun-cream on and a sun hat.  At the 

end, children will return to class with their teacher and will be dismissed at 3.15pm as normal. 

Parents must not take children before the end of the school day. 

This event is only possible due to the support of Weymouth College and its students. Thanks also to 

the PTA who will be serving ice-creams at the end of the afternoon on the school playground. 

Mrs L Crouch 

PE Leader 
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